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MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
  OCTOBER   2022 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mr. Matt Gray, Principal      Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mrs. Sheri Gunville, Vice Principal    Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

SPIRIT WEEK 

 

EDSBY  
We thank those of you who have already signed up to use the Edsby program and have been  

using it to submit absences, view you child’s gradebooks, manage notifica-
tions & communicate with your child’s teacher.  

 
If you have not yet downloaded the EDSBY APP on your device 

now is the time to do so.  
 

Us the QR code as a link to a informational tutorial  
on how to set up your account.  

 
Simply scan the QR code using the camera on your device or a QR reader app. 

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


Before and After School Program   

 
We are accepting applications for student to our Be-

fore and After School Program.  

 

Cost of the program is: 

• Full Time- $175.00/month (6 or more uses per 

week) 

• Part Time- $100.00/month (5 or less uses per 

week) 

 

Morning hours start at 7:30am  

& after school will run until 6:00pm. 

 

Please contact Kristian Wall at 306-981-2705 if you 

are interested or have any questions.   

Meath Park School Clothing 
is available for order on-line  

Go to: 
https://meathparkpublicschool.entripyshops.com/ 

 
Enjoy browsing a wide selection of  
products from a variety of brands 
that you can then customize with 

the approved  
logos and graphics found on the site.    

 
Display your pride in fantastic apparel  

customized entirely by you.    

 
Our site lets students, parents, fans, & staff 

choose from approved merchandise to fit  
their needs 24/7 with  

no minimum order  
quantities.   

 

Adult Volleyball - All Skill Levels 

Welcome 

• Meath Park Gym - Every Monday 

• 7:00pm-10:00pm -No Fee 

More Information Contact:   

Vanessa Corriveau at 306-960-4474 

LOONIE Tuesday Treats (Gr. 1-6) 

The Grade 12s are fundraising for 

their graduation by selling Tuesday 

Treats to  Grade 1-6 students.   

During the month of October, when kids bring a LOONIE they 
can get a bag of chips . 

On the last Tuesday, there will be a special treat-- an ice cream 
sandwich!  

Check the calendar for details each month as 
we change our menu to  

match kids' preferences.   

Sea Cadets Parade  

Thursday evenings  6:30 pm - 9:00 pm  

 Prince Albert Armory   

For more information email: 118sea@cadets.gc.ca 

Ages 12-18yrs old. 

Navy League Parade  

Friday evenings  6:30 pm - 9:00 pm  
Prince Albert Armory  
Ages: 9 - 12 years old  
For more information email:  
wkreed5@outlook.com   

EVENTS/NEWS 

LEADERS & VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

WATER BOTTLES NEEDED 

Please send a water bottle to school with your child. 

If you have extra water bottles at your home you do not use 

and would like to donate them to the school it would be  

appreciated as we would then have additional ones 

on hand when needed.  

THANK YOU!!! 

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 

The leaves are turning, the mornings have a crisp nature to 

the air, fall is upon us and we have had a beautiful start to 

October. As we begin for the inevitable colder tempera-

tures, and yes some snow to fly, we have another oppor-

tunity to enjoy some outside family time and enjoy our 

shortest season.  

 

This time of year always brings colds and flu’s and I want to 

thank all of you for being diligent in keeping your student

(s)  home when they have symptoms. I know it isn’t always 

easy to organize childcare and provide comfort for a sick 

child, but your efforts help to keep the rest of us healthy 

and sniffle free.  

 

September was a month of new, and renewed beginnings, 

at the school. We welcomed a new secretary/librarian to 

our ranks Tammy Shynkaruk has joined our Mustang family 

as Mrs. Kauhfold moved into her endless summer and re-

tired to the lake. We also have many new students in the 

school this year, they are beautiful additions and we are so 

happy to have them.  

We saw the start of extracurricular activities with our senior 

volleyball teams already in action, elections for our Student 

Leadership Council just around the corner, and Cross Coun-

try running well underway.  

 

Thanksgiving is just around the corner and our Halloween 

Carnival will finish the month, but in between awesome 

learning and engagement are happening in the classrooms, 

and the buzz of new faces and new experiences is incredi-

ble to see in the school.  

Have a great month everyone, and if you’re lucky 

enough to have some pie on Thanksgiving, save a 

piece for me! 

Matt Gray 


